BRRC General Meeting Minutes

Date	April 14, 2016	Location	Perkins
Meeting Called to Order	6:31pm		
Attendees	Mariko Morgan, Ken Mulva	nia, Paul Gi	ll, Scott Numata, Lori
	Buratto, Lexie Mulvania, Pa	t Trout, Jea	n Greene, Joan Pribnow,
	Sue Fitzpatrick, Paul Fitzpat	rick, Patty /	Anselmo, Frank Anselmo,
	Dennis Doyle, Patty Doyle, I	Karen Lued	eking, Lori Shauvin, Bart
	Haggin, Brenda Gill, Jody Sh	apiro	

Old Business

Topic	Treasurer's Report
Discussion	 Treasurer's Report provided by Paul Gill was looked over and approved by the membership Everything is current. Expecting additional \$300.00 revenue for Partner's in Pain
Action Items	N/A
Person Responsible	N/A
Deadline	N/A

Topic	Oreo Cookie Award
Discussion	Carl Combs – 8K Master's Champion at Brea, CA
Action Items	N/A
Person Responsible	N/A
Deadline	N/A

Topic	Northwest Runners Magazine
Discussion	Next article due on April 30 th . Lori Buratto will write the article
	 Bart Haggin will write the article for the following issue. Due date is May 30th
	Up to 350 words with some high resolution pictures
Action Items	Send article to Northwest Runners Magazine
Person Responsible	Lori Buratto
Deadline	April 30 th

Topic	St. Paddy's Five
Discussion	 Race Director involved Flying Irish Running Club in the event this year and invited them to set up their tent Profit was \$4414.92. By paying \$1200.00 allows us to use SCC's gym. Everybody can stay warm inside the gym and use their bathroom Gap between the registration fees were too much for shirt and no shirt options
Action Items	N/A
Person Responsible	N/A
Deadline	N/A

Topic	Membership Cycle
Discussion	 BRRC is not set up to do automatic renewal No half price option for membership and/or renewal during the middle of the cycle
	 No changes at this time. Leave the membership cycle from Bloomsday to subsequent Bloomsday
Action Items	N/A
Person Responsible	N/A
Deadline	N/A

New Business

Topic	Meeting Night 2016 - 2017
Discussion	 Change the day or keep it on second Thursday of the month? Checked with Perkins during the meeting. Confirmed that we can use Perkins for the next month's meeting on Wednesday, May 11th at 6:30pm July Picnic will be moved to Wednesday
Action Items	N/A
Person Responsible	N/A
Deadline	N/A

Topic	Race Directors Meeting
Discussion	Race Directors will receive meeting invite from Paul Gill
	Race Directors need to discuss costs, pricing, and budget for putting
	together future races. Other topics include improving races and
	avoiding conflicts
	Date is to be determined
Action Items	Send meeting invite to all BRRC race directors
Person Responsible	Paul Gill
Deadline	N/A

Topic	Bloomsday Tradeshow Booth
Discussion	 Volunteers have signed up for their shifts. Three more shifts need to be filled Square (debit/credit card reader attached to iPad) is available again this year Lexi Mulvania is leading the booth
	 Raffle drawing for people who sign up or renew membership at the Tradeshow for a free race entry
Action Items	Three more shifts need to filled for the Tradeshow Booth
Person Responsible	Lexi Mulvania
Deadline	ASAP

Topic	Recycle Run
Discussion	Expected to be warm on race day
	45 people have signed up so far
	Expecting \$1100.00 revenue
	This year's t-shirts were made from recycled bottles
	Could use more volunteers
Action Items	Need more volunteers
Person Responsible	Paul Gill
Deadline	ASAP

Topic	Newman Lake 25K
Discussion	 For safety and economic reasons, BRRC is looking into eliminating this race Only 60 to 70 average participants for the last 3 years It's challenging to work with the race director. Issues such as having bills coming in 7 months after the race. Not enough volunteers at the event, not enough runners on road signs and too few cones throughout the course Need at least 150 participants to continue. But expecting the numbers will go down this year Paul Gill will get in touch with Eric (race director) to see what his thoughts are Table this topic until next month
Action Items	Contact Eric (race director) and ask his thoughts in regards to continuing this race
Person Responsible	Paul Gill
Deadline	ASAP

Tania	luna Maatina	
Topic	June Meeting	
Discussion	 Scheduled on Thursday, June 9th at the Bloomsday Office 	
	Lori Buratto brought a draft of the flyer	
	 We may need to switch to Wednesday, June 8th to align with the 	
	rest of meetings. Especially since we are changing the meeting day	
	to the second Wednesday of the month	
	Not requiring people to RSVP	
	This event is for membership only	
	Joan Pribnow will get a liquor permit	
	Jody Shapiro will lead the run and create a route	
	Lori Buratto has prepared a draft questionnaire to get thoughts	
	from the membership. Looking for what members are expecting	
	from the club	
	 Lori Buratto will bring the draft questionnaire to the next month's 	
	meeting	
	People can also sign up for membership at the event and pick up	
	their shirt	
Action Items &	Get a liquor permit (Joan Pribnow)	
Person Responsible	Create a route (Jody Shapiro)	
	Share the draft questionnaire at next month's meeting (Lori	
	Buratto)	
Deadline	ASAP	

Topic	Colbert Half Marathon		
Discussion	 40th anniversary this year. Looking for special ideas 		
Action Items	Looking for special ideas		
Person Responsible	N/A		
Deadline	N/A		

Meeting Adjourned	7:23pm	Submitted by	Mariko Morgan